

Name:

Date: .../.../20...

Class: S7

Tel: 034 200 9294



Vocabulary:

Reading:

Listening:

Mini Test:

UNIT 5: SPEAKING PRACTICE & VOCABULARY REVISION

Lưu ý: Các từ vựng mở rộng thầy cô cho ghi trong vở (nếu có) và các từ vựng mở rộng trong phiếu để có chủ thích nghĩa: Con về nhà chép mỗi từ 1 dòng để ghi nhớ nhé.

A. CAMBRIDGE VOCABULARY

No.	New words	Meanings	No.	New words	Meanings
1	wrestler (n)	đô vật	8	retirement (n)	sự nghỉ hưu
2	supreme (adj)	tối cao, tuyệt đỉnh	9	dedicated (adj)	tận tụy
3	autobiography (n)	hồi ký, tự truyện	10	specialty (n)	chuyên môn
4	subtlety (n)	sự tinh tế	11	appeal (v)	hấp dẫn, bắt mắt
5	readership (n)	độc giả	12	resent (v)	bực bội, tức giận
6	miserable (adj)	khổ sở	13	regard (v)	nghĩ về ai/ cái gì một cách cụ thể
7	dissuade (v)	khuyên can/ thuyết phục ai không làm điều gì	14	profession (n)	ngề nghiệp

***Note:** *n = noun: danh từ; v = verb: động từ; adj = adjective: tính từ*

***Con học thuộc nghĩa của từ, chỉnh phát âm theo từ điển và chép mỗi từ 1 dòng vào vở ghi.**

B. HOMEWORK

I. Read the descriptions of some words, then write the complete words (some clues are given)

0. the quality of being brave

B R A V E R Y

1. to travel to or around an area or a country in order to learn about it

E _ _ P _ _ R _ _

2. the pleasant smell that something has

S _ _ _ _ T

3. the activity of going for long walks in the country for pleasure

H _ _ I _ G

4. (of a person) *willing (sẵn sàng)* to take risks and try new ideas; enjoying being in new, exciting situations

A _ _ _ _ N _ U _ _ _ S

5. to make food, drink, etc. go down your throat into your stomach

S _ A _ L _ _

II. Circle the correct answer

0. We compared our product with the leading _____.

(A) brands

B. comp

C. butler

1. We put _____ a tent by the lakeside for our camping trip.

A. in

B. at

C. up

2. Kiwis are small, _____ birds found only in New Zealand.

A. flightless

B. coral

C. rustling

3. He studied to become a _____ because he loved geography.

A. cartographer

B. glacier

C. ration

4. Eating well and exercising regularly helps *maintain (duy trì)* your _____.

A. zorbing

B. vitality

C. gear

5. She wore a _____ jacket to stay dry in the rain.

A. hullabaloo

B. waterproof

C. myriad

Lưu ý:

1. Khi làm bài tập có từ mới, các con phải tra từ điển. Sau khi tra từ điển, các con chép mỗi từ mới **1 dòng** để ghi nhớ.
2. Các con gạch chân các từ khoá chính trong bài đọc.

Part 5

You are going to read an article about a wrestler who became an author. For questions **31–36**, choose the answer (**A, B, C** or **D**) which you think fits best according to the text.

Mark your answers **on the separate answer sheet**.

The wrestler who became an author

Pete Watson looks like the biggest, sweetest teddy bear you ever saw. It is only when he opens his mouth that you notice the missing front teeth. Watson is a three-time world champion wrestler turned author. He was adored by fans because he was different: while other wrestlers were supreme athletes, he was just a hulk who knew how to take a hit. You could throw as many chairs as you liked at Pete Watson, you could smack him repeatedly, but he wouldn't go down.

After two autobiographies and a series of children's stories, he has just written a brilliant first novel: a work of immense power and subtlety, likely to gain a wide readership. At its simplest, it is about a boy and his dad getting together after a lifetime apart, though there is far more to it than that. Was he inspired by anyone he knew? The father, he says, is based on guys he met on the road – wrestlers, friends of his, who appeared to be leading exciting lives, but deep down were pretty miserable.

line 11 Watson does not come from traditional wrestling stock. He grew up in Long Island, New York. His father was an athletics director with a PhD, his mother a physical education teacher with two master's degrees – one in literature, the other in Russian history. He was a big boy, bullied for his size. One day his neighbour had a go at him, and for the first time Watson realised he could use his weight and size instead of feeling awkward about it. It was a turning point.

At college, he did a degree in communication studies. Meanwhile, he was learning the ropes of professional wrestling. Did his parents try to dissuade him? 'No. They were just really insistent that I finished college. I am pretty sure they thought I'd get hurt and quit wrestling.' But he didn't.

He looks in remarkably good condition for someone who spent 20 years in the ring. His skin is smooth and firm; there are few visible scars. 'It's amazing what retirement can do for you. I looked really rough five years ago, and now I think I look a good deal younger,' he says. People are surprised by the softness of his handshake. 'Yeah, that's the wrestler's handshake,' he says.

Do you have to be a good actor to be a good wrestler? 'I used to really resent the acting label, but it *is* acting. When it's really good, when you're feeling it and letting that real emotion fly, it comes closer to being real.' What did his children think when they saw him getting hurt? 'Well, they used to think I never got hurt because that's what I told them. When they got old enough to realise I did, they stopped enjoying it. That was, in part, what led to my decision to get out.'

Nowadays, his time is dedicated to family and books – his next novel is about boy wrestlers living on the same block, and he is also writing more children's stories. He does not think this life is so different from wrestling. 'Wrestling is all about characters,' he says. 'So when my fans hear I've written a novel, I don't get the sense that they feel I've abandoned them.'

31 What impression do we get of Pete Watson's skills as a wrestler?

- A** He frequently lost because he was not very aggressive.
- B** He was too gentle and friendly to be a good wrestler.
- C** He was injured a lot because he didn't fight back.
- D** His speciality was letting his opponent hit him.

32 It is suggested that Watson's first novel

- A** is based on his own autobiography.
- B** will be popular with those who liked his autobiographies.
- C** will not only appeal to his fans.
- D** is not much more than a simple story.

33 What does 'traditional wrestling stock' in line 11 refer to?

- A** Watson's childhood
- B** Watson's family background
- C** Watson's educational background
- D** Watson's background in athletics

34 What did Watson's parents feel about his interest in wrestling?

- A** They were afraid he would get hurt.
- B** They insisted that he should have proper training at college.
- C** They wanted him to give up wrestling.
- D** They thought he would abandon the sport quite soon.

35 How does Watson regard the idea that wrestling is like acting?

- A** He resents the suggestion.
- B** He thinks wrestlers aren't good actors.
- C** He has come to accept it.
- D** He doesn't think wrestling can compare to acting.

36 Watson's present life is not so different from his past profession because

- A** his work is still connected with characters.
- B** he is writing about wrestling, his previous profession.
- C** his family are still more important than anything else.
- D** his fans still follow his career with interest.

Part 4

Questions 20–25

For each question, choose the correct answer.

Con hãy làm bài nghe theo link sau:

<https://youtu.be/HLb2qYf4Do0>

You will hear an interview with a young woman called Lara Andrews, who has a baking business.

- 20 Why did Lara decide to open her baking business?
- A Her parents encouraged her to do it.
 - B Her teacher thought she'd be successful.
 - C Her school friends bought cakes from her.
- 21 What challenge did Lara have to deal with when she started her business?
- A managing her time
 - B dealing with complaints
 - C finding the right recipes
- 22 Lara says that baking bread is
- A more popular than making cakes.
 - B more difficult than making cakes.
 - C more fun than making cakes.
- 23 What does Lara feel that she needs to do to improve her business?
- A spend more money on advertising
 - B sell more traditional products
 - C develop more confidence in herself
- 24 What does Lara intend to do in the future?
- A have her own café
 - B teach young people
 - C write a book
- 25 Lara advises people who want to start a baking business to
- A learn from famous bakers.
 - B get a qualification before they start.
 - C be realistic about what they can achieve.

I. Circle the correct ABSTRACT NOUN to complete the sentence

1. She answered the questions with complete **honesty / honest**.
2. His **brave / bravery** saved the lives of many people.
3. We admire her **intelligence / intelligent** in solving difficult problems.
4. The two communities live together in **peace / peaceful**.
5. Their grandchildren are a source of **happy / happiness**.

II. Write the correct English meaning of the Vietnamese word or phrase

No.	Vietnamese	English
1.	5 môn phối hợp (đấu kiếm, bơi tự do, cưỡi ngựa vượt rào, phối hợp giữa bắn súng và chạy băng đồng) (n)	p_____
2.	ghi điểm (v)	s_____
3.	rời khỏi một nơi theo nhóm (phr.v)	t_____ o_____
4.	lảo đảo (v)	l_____
5.	phòng tập thể dục (n)	g_____

Lưu ý: Với những từ con không nhớ và viết sai, con chép từ đó vào vở 1 dòng.

Mọi ý kiến đóng góp của phụ huynh sẽ là động lực để StarLink nâng cao chất lượng đào tạo. Mời bố mẹ quét mã ở đây để thực hiện khảo sát ạ!

